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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CALDWELL – The City of Caldwell hosted “Caldwell Clean-Up Day” on April 23rd where approximately 260 

volunteers participated in various projects, to include planting flowers, collecting trash within parks and 

along Indian Creek, and picking up thousands of rocks at Sisters Park in preparation for its development 

as Caldwell’s newest park site. Administrative assistant to Mayor Wagoner, Sonda Boyum, organized the 

event and stated, “This year was a huge success with a large turnout of volunteers.    We are very proud 

of how Caldwell has progressed over the years by offering beautiful park sites and family-friendly 

activities, including the Indian Creek Plaza within the downtown area.   This event allows volunteers to 

give back and show their support to the many families, youth, farmers, senior citizens and veterans who 

make Caldwell such a great place to live, work, and play.” This year was a huge success and one of the 

biggest turnouts of volunteers to date.  Andrew Chris from Vision Charter School was assigned to Sisters 

Park and said “I enjoyed picking up rocks and doing service for my community”.  We would like to thank 

Republic Services for being the sponsor of this years’ event and a special thank you to all of our fabulous 

volunteers.  It was a successful day and we look forward to “Rake Up Caldwell” event, which takes place 

in the Fall. 
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